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Comments: One of my reasons for moving to Colorado Springs was close access to shooting on public lands.

Shortly after moving here they closed Rampart and many other areas to shooting. Pushing recreational shooters

further out. The issue with trash and destruction isn't from law abiding residents shooting in the national forest.

The Forrest service knows who the bad actors are and refuses to police them. Instead opting to close areas. This

will only affect the law abiding shooter. The people causing problems now are shooting in areas that are not

legal. Limiting access is not a solution to lack of enforcement. Keep or national Forrest open to recreational

shooting. 


